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Principal’s Message 
 

Term 1 ends on November 9th and Term 1 report cards will be issued sometime during the beginning of the 
week of November 20-24. If you like to use the Parent Portal to access report cards, please make sure you are 
able to do so prior to this week, in order to be able to view the report card in a timely manner. This year Gr 10-
12 reporting has changed and we no longer will be reporting on Work Habits. Teachers also must provide 
feedback that will help parents understand what their child needs to do in order to improve their progress in 
class. 

Over the next couple of weeks we will be finishing Fall sports and will begin our Winter sport season. If your 
child is interested in playing a Winter sport such as basketball or ski/snowboarding, please have them connect 
with Mr. Kramer, our Athletic Director, to sign up. 

We are also moving into the winter season and this can sometimes disrupt bus services. Please keep track of 
bussing via the SD 28 Transportation Facebook page. Just a reminder that schools are open on days that busses 
don’t run, so it’s a great time for students to access extra help and support from teachers. Should a no bus day 
fall on a Provincial Assessment day, we would continue with the Provincial Assessment as planned and have 
students who could not make it here due to the bus not running make up the Provincial Assessment at another 
time. Provincial Assessment dates are controlled by the Province and we don’t have any ability to reschedule 
until a later date. 

 

 
 Upcoming Dates: 

 
Oct. 30 - Nov. 3      Provincial Assessments 
Nov. 8         Quesnel Youth Travel Club Meeting @ 6:30 p.m.                       
                    CSS Library (Central Europe) 
Nov. 6 - Nov. 9       Non-Interruption Week 
Nov. 9         Term 1 Ends - Report Card publishing TBA 
Nov. 9         Remembrance Day & National Indigenous Veterans Day 
         Commemoration Assembly 
Nov. 10        Remembrance Day observed (no school) 
Nov. 13        Term 2 Begins 
Nov. 15        Green Thumb Theatre performance 
Nov. 16        Quesnel Youth Travel Club Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. CSS Library (Greece) 
Nov. 17        Grad Photo order forms due for 1st round of batch processing  
Nov. 23        RCMP Indigenous Student Symposium (all day in the CSS Theatre) 
Nov. 27        NI Day 
Nov. 28        PAC Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. CSS Library 
Dec. 12 & 13        Grad Photo Retakes 

 



 
 

 
Tuesday Nov. 28th @ 6:30— In the CSS library 

We look forward to welcoming new parents to our PAC. Meetings are generally 30 
minutes or less. Our executive will be elected at our first meeting. Parents do not 
need to be on the executive to attend. 

Please have your youth RSVP to Ms. Osha, Mrs. Neufeld or Ms. Cowlin so we can 

 arrange student excused absences from classes for that time. 

keriosha@sd28.bc.ca 

rolandaneufeld@sd28.bc.ca 

crystalcowlin@sd28.bc.ca 



NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

GRAD PHOTO ORDERS FROM OCTOBER SITTINGS 
 
Grad photo proofs for those that sat in the October sittings are in the office. Please 
have your student pick them up if they have not already done so. If you are ordering 
photos and you would like your order before the Winter Break, you must have your 
order into the office by Nov. 17. No online orders for grad photos.  
 

GRAD 2024 

Grad dates for this year’s graduation are June 21
rd

 and June 22
th

. The first meeting 

for parents regarding graduation planning will be in January.  

 

On November 15, 2023 many Correlieu students will have an opportunity to learn about mental 

health. Green Thumb Theatre will present STILL FALLING by Rachel Aberle. This production 

focuses on mental illness in youth. It “is a realistic, honest and bitingly funny look at the difference 

between ‘teen angst’ and mental illness and the ways vulnerable kids can start to find their way 

out of the dark.” It is an honest look at one person’s experience with anxiety and depression.  

 

At Correlieu Secondary we recognize that anyone can struggle with mental health. This production 

is one way in which we can start conversations with students about our/their mental health and 

provide important strategies to help. The purpose of the production is to create awareness and let 

our students know that there are ways to get help when they need it. We also recognize that this 

production may be difficult for some viewers. Please contact our Vice Principal (Shane Mummery) 

if you are concerned about your child seeing this production.  

 

For more information you can view the link below…  

 

https://www.greenthumb.bc.ca/season/still-falling 

 

Shane Mummery – Vice Principal 

https://www.greenthumb.bc.ca/season/still-falling


NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

ATHLETICS 

The Volleyball season is in full swing! The Senior Boys and Girls are headed to the 

Kodiak Cassic MegaTournament at CNC in Prince George this weekend looking to 

tune up their skills for Zone championships later this month.  

The Junior Girls Volleyball team has just returned from a big tournament in 

Kamloops at the TRU campus and have shown a lot of improvement.  

Our Cross Country Running team is headed to the provincial championships at 

Crescent Park in Surrey later this week. We wish Samuel Russell, Claire Nicholas, 

Claire Barbosa, Boroka Peter, Ella Hyde and Matteo Sia the best of luck!  

There was a Ski and Snowboard meeting last week. If you missed it, please see Mr. 

Kramer for details and forms.  

Starting next week there will be sign-ups for Girls and Boys Basketball. Tryouts and 

practices will start at the end of November.  

 

INTRAMURALS 

Intramural Volleyball is now in its playoffs! Games are full court and single 

elimination. “Diver City” is looking to repeat as champions and everyone is looking 

to eliminate the Staff team for its controversial win in Ultimate Intramurals.  

 

CORRELIEU ATHLETICS GEAR  

We also have T-shirts ($25) and Hoodies ($35) available for sale and a small proceed 

goes to help support our Correlieu teams. Order forms are in the office (and on the 

next page). Sizes are available to test fit.  

 

STAY HOME WHEN SICK 
 

 

If your student is feeling unwell, please ensure they stay home. Please see the pages  

included in this newsletter from the BC Centre for Disease Control (BCCDC) for what 

to do if you have COVID-19 symptoms. As per the BCCDC website, as of November 

17, 2022, people who test positive for COVID-19 should stay home until their fever 

has resolved and they feel well enough to participate in daily activities. Thank-you 

for helping us keep our school healthy!  





 

 
Correlieu Clothing 

Correlieu clothing is available to order from Hello Promotions. There are a variety of 

items available including hats, jackets, t-shirts, hoodies, shorts and more. To place an 

order: 

1) Go to https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/ and select Correlieu Secondary 

School 

2) Enter the Client Access Code: CSS2023 

3) Click on the red ‘Add New Order’ button 

4) In the ‘Ordered By’ field, enter your First and Last Name 

5) In the ‘Order Subject’ field, enter ‘Correlieu’ 

6) Click on the red ‘Save Changes’ button 

7) Click on the red ‘Add Product’ button - A popup window will appear with all 

products available to order 

8) Click red ‘Submit Order’ when you are finished adding products 

9) Please note once the order is submitted, an etransfer for the amount owing must 

be sent to hellopromotions@shaw.ca in order to process your items 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.hellopromotions.ca/schools/


 
Quesnel Youth Travel Club is going to Central Europe!  
Join us as we tour Budapest, Vienna, Prague, Munich, Salzburg and  
Bavaria in July 2025.  
 
An information meeting will be held on Wednesday, November 8th at 
6:30 p.m. in the Correlieu Library to share the itinerary, costs  
involved, and answer all of your questions. A copy of the itinerary for 
this trip on the following page. 













NEWS & EVENTS 
 

 

 
LIKE THESE FACEBOOK PAGES TO STAY UP-TO-DATE 

There are a few Facebook pages that students/parents/guardians can follow that are 

updated regularly: 

Correlieu Secondary School 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Correlieu-Secondary-School/100057637201475/ 

 

School District # 28 

https://www.facebook.com/schooldistrict28 

 

School District # 28 Transportation  

https://www.facebook.com/SD28Transportation 

If your child is a bus student, please check the School District #28 

Transportation Facebook page regularly as this is where you can 

find information regarding bus cancellations and bus delays. If you 

child is no longer requiring bussing, please call the 

Transportation Department at 250-992-8361 to open up 

spaces for students that do require bussing this year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/people/Correlieu-Secondary-School/100057637201475/
https://www.facebook.com/schooldistrict28
https://www.facebook.com/SD28Transportation

